
St Mary of the Angels Catholic Primary School

Good afternoon,

Due to staffing, Year 4 parent consultations will be on Friday 3rd December and not on Friday 26th November, via 
telephone call. 

Please continue to book using the Parents Evening app. If you have already booked for 26th November, this appointment 
will now be on Friday 3rd December. If you need to cancel and rebook, please contact the school office for assistance. 

Children will be in school on Friday 3rd December and not be in school on the inset day - Friday 26th November

Thank you for your co-operation.

Regards
Mrs O'Hara

Sent: 02/11/2021 13:34:16
To prime parents of: Click here to show the recipient list
Message Type: Email
Subject: Year 4 Parent Consultations

Page 1 of 1Year 4 Parent Consultations

05/11/2021file:///N:/My%20Settings/Application%20Data/Schoolcomms/st-ward-p1/MsgNoReci...


